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Dear Bob Follett,

I hereby forward a letter I got from Cornelia Boldyreff from BSI,
on her request. It is concerning the ISO C standard, on which the
Danish Standards Association and you also had some communication
recently.

Yours
Keld Simonsen
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Status: R

Thank you for your informative mail regards the Danish position on the C
standard. We too have had a letter from Bill Plauger in a similar vein to
the one you outlined; I've not yet responsed to it.

We did suggest that X3J11l defer registration of their draft until the ISO
comments have been addressed, but they have gone ahead because they think
it is "good enough". The UK position is that it could be a bit better; and



we feel that it is important to reach consensus at ISO level as well.

The best solution would be for ANSI to delay ratifying the draft until these
issues have been resolved at ISO level, and then simply include them in the
the ANSI standard without refering the matter back to X3J1l so that they won't
have to do any more work on the draft. Their position is that they have been
working on it for five years and have not got the energy to make any further
changes. :

Your requested changes are relatively straightforward compared to the UK which
is still unhappy about the general lack of precision in the draft, but we
would be satisfied with a further DP ballot and the opportunity it would

give us to make a final pass over the text.

We do consider that the changes we would request would be editorial in nature.
Looking forward to hearing from you,

Cornelia.

p.s. Do you have Bob Follett's e-mail address? If it's not too much trouble
perhaps you could forward a copy of my message above to him. Thanks.



